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Welcome to an official social media account sponsored by the Indiana Education Employment 
Relations Board, an Indiana state agency. 
 
IEERB is a neutral labor relations agency that participates in social media to provide 
information to the public and our stakeholders regarding the work of the agency, and to 
share education and labor-related information among colleagues and practitioners.  
 
IEERB periodically monitors IEERB-sponsored social media profiles and pages but is not 
responsible for content generated by other users. Posted comments and images do not 
necessarily reflect the views of the IEERB. The State of Indiana or IEERB is not responsible, nor 
can it control, the content on third-party websites. Third party content and links are not 
intended to reflect the opinion of the state, this agency, and its officers or its employees. 
Likes and retweets are not endorsements. 
 
While content and comments will not be edited, State of Indiana and IEERB reserve the right 
to remove user-generated content or comments if it contains any of the following:  
 

• Obscene, threatening, discriminatory or harassing language.  
• Personal attacks on individuals or groups that contain offensive content or language 

which target racial, ethnic, or religious groups, gender, sexual orientation or disability 
status.  

• Information which is confidential by law or regulation.  
• Comments advocating illegal activity or posts violating copyrights or trademarks.  
• Advertisement or promotion of commercial products, services, entities or individuals.  
• Spamming, trolling or making duplicative comments by the same user or multiple 

users.  
• Fake or discrediting content that is not factual.  

 
The State of Indiana and IEERB do not discriminate against any views but reserves the right to 
remove posts that violate the above content or that are deemed inappropriate. IEERB 
reserves the right to close comments at any time on any or all of its social media sites. 
Repeated violations of this comment policy may cause the author to be blocked from IEERB 
social media accounts.  

 
Questions should be directed to questions@ieerb.in.gov.  
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